
 
 
 

Circular No.66/2022-23                              Date : 30 Sep, 2022 

 
 

ADVISORY FOR GRADE XI AND XII STUDENTS REGARDING CONTINUATION PARTIES 
 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

We are sure that you are aware, that it has become customary for children to organize parties in 
restaurants/hotels- called Continuation (Conti) Parties. 

 
These parties are organised outside of the radar of the school in resto bars and pubs and are attended 

by Grade XI and XII students (including those from other schools as well) These parties are likely to 

have no adult supervision and we are also aware about the unsafe conditions prevailing in and arounds 
resto bars and pubs, the school strongly condemns and discourage such parties. We request you to 

kindly take this matter with the seriousness it deserves and cousel your wards. Please note that Bal 
Bharati Public School, Noida is NOT a party to any such event. 

 

The School will host ‘Social‘ and ‘Farewell Party‘ for Class XI and XII  students about which appropriate 
information will be sent to you as and when they are organised 

 
 

 
 

         Asha Prabhakar  

         (Principal) 
 

 
 

Copy to 

 
 VPL 

 HM (Sr) 

 All PGTs 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  


